
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SD22A/0323

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 08/08/2022

Development:

Location :

Demolition of a shed & workshop at rear of the Protected Structure to facilitate the provision of 18 car parking 

spaces; Construction of 12 dwellings comprising of 8 two storey with attic level accommodation, 4 bedroom semi-

detached dwellings (c. 146sq.m each and 4 two storey with attic level accommodation, 3 bedroom semi-detahced 

dwellings (c. 126 sq.m each) with vehicular access at main street; A pedestrian access to Forest Hills at the 

southern end of the site and ancillary site development works all within the curtilage of a Protected Structure.

Main Street, Rathcoole, Co. Dublin



IW Recommendation: Further Information Required

IW Observations:

Yvonne Harris

16/09/2022

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water           

1.2 Obtain a letter of confirmation of feasibility for proposed development. 

1.3 Prior to the commencement of development the applicant or developer shall enter into a 

water connection agreement(s) with Irish Water.

 - All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes and 

practices. 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

                                                                       

2 Foul                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

2.2 Obtain a letter of confirmation of feasibility for proposed development. 

2.3 Prior to the commencement of development the applicant or developer shall enter into a foul 

connection agreement(s) with Irish Water.

-    All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes and 

practices.                                                                                                                                                                                           

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.




